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Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 16, 2010 
Town Office 

 
Members Present  John Roberts, William Farnum and Robert Abraham 
 
 
Others Present  Administrator Cassandra Pearce 
 
Mr. Roberts reconvened the meeting at 2:00 p.m. 
 
2010 Tax Rate 
 The Selectmen held a conference call with NH DRA for the purpose of 

setting the 2010 tax rate.  After determining the amount of funds that the 
Town will need for overlay (2010 abatement filings) and the amount the 
Board would like to use from the unreserved fund balance of the Town, 
the Board was given a preliminary rate that will be confirmed by the NH 
DRA Director and a confirmation will be sent to the Board after the review 
is completed. 

 
Administrative Matters 

Mrs. Pearce presented the following for the Board to discuss and or 
approve: 
 
1. Sander – The Board viewed the proposal received from two companies 

for the purchase of a sander for the small highway truck.  The Board 
agreed to allow Mr. Robinson to purchase the sander of his choice and 
to charge the expense to the 2010 budget. 

2. The Board signed a letter of termination addressed to the secretary of 
the Zoning Board of Adjustment. 

Adjournment 
 
 Mr. Abraham moved and Mr. Farnum supported to adjourn the meeting at 

2:45 p.m. Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
Approved 12/2/2010 
 
 
 
John Roberts   William Farnum   Robert Abraham 


